
Fr. Rey and Deacon Sean with Fr. Simon from 
St. Michaels Church and 5 brother monks from 
The Sons of the Covenant Monastery who serve 
locally at St. John Chaldean Catholic Church.  
(also in the photo, Steve Funk) 

Masked Gala 
Saturday night went beautifully and was a tremendous 
success! 

We can’t thank the organizing committee enough for their 
hard work and dedication in making the night run as 
smoothly as it did. There was laughter, dancing, and 
community-building; everyone embraced the theme and 
looked absolutely fabulous! 

Hats off to the planning committee (alpha order) Stephanie 
Garibian, Feedaa Khoury, Nelly Naimi, Stephen Nissou, and 
Lydia Paterson. We would be remiss if we failed to mention 
the tireless sub-committee: Christine Ballo, Heather Charry, 
Widad Khouri, Erika Levada, Mary Ray, and Lluvia Reyes. 

The Gala was an overwhelming success bringing in over $32,000! The live and silent 
auctions were well-received and the bidding “wars” were entertaining, too!  



THURSDAY, APRIL 18 

All School Mass at 8 am.  
Students are to be in 
dress uniform. 

Monday morning assembly 
will be conducted by Fifth 
 Grade. 

Prayer and send-off at 2:35 pm. 

SATURDAY’S SPORTS SCHEDULE  

leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-49071733-soccer 

Help is needed in the Snack Shack on Saturdays….a perfect opportunity 

to earn service hours!  Easy money for our athletic department which 

benefits all students! Use the Sign-Up Genius below: 

Boys’ Varsity Soccer @ 9 am @ Holy Trinity 
Girls’ JV Basketball @ 10:30 am @ Christ Lutheran 
Girls’ Varsity Basketball @ 1:30 pm @ Christ Lutheran 
Boys’ Pee Wee Basketball @ 4:30 pm @ Cathedral Catholic 
Girls’ Pee Wee Basketball @ 6 pm @ Cathedral Catholic 

TUESDAY ~ 
 
All School Mass at 8 am.  
Students are to be in 
dress uniform. 

Deposit Day 

In today’s 
parent 
envelope 

you will find the final 
hot lunch menu of the 
school year! Can you 
believe that? Hot lunch 
will not be offered in 
June. Don’t miss out. 
Menus are due no later 
than 3 pm Friday,  
April 26. 

Also, lunch on 
Wednesdays will not be 
an option in May. 

$500 Third Prize John Bazzi 

$1500 Second Prize Tracie Favel 

$3000 First Prize Laura Montes  

Attention Parents of Jr. High 
Students (Grades 6-8) 
Our second annual Young 
Scholars Night is Wednesday,  
April 24 from 6-8 pm in the Parish 
Hall. All Jr. High students are 
expected to attend. Mrs. Schultz 
and the Jr. High team of teachers 
have planned a fun evening of 
learning activities and looks 
forward to seeing everyone 
Wednesday night. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-49071733-soccer


The Academy of Our Lady of 

Peace is staging Xanadu the 

Musical on April 25, 26, 27 at 6 pm 

on the OLP campus. Olivia Shull, 

HT Class of 2020 is one of the 

leads! Ms. Catherine Tarlov, an HT 

attendee, is the director of this 

production.  Discounted tickets are available for purchase to 

parochial school students. Student tickets are $10 (a $5 savings) 

with the code OLPMagic. Adult tickets are $20. Tickets are 

available at https://gofan.co/app/school/CA22775   

The last group reward incentive for Glow Run was enjoyed yesterday at Belmont Park.  

What a beautiful day of fun in the sun. The students, chaperones, and Mrs. Marentez had 

a great time! Thank you, students and parents for your support! 

Thank you to the 
Habib Family for 

the generous 
donation of 

ukuleles for our 
music department! 
What a wonderful 

surprise. 

SAVE THE DATE  

The PTG General meeting 

originally scheduled for 

Tuesday, April 16 has been 

re-scheduled for Tuesday, 

May 14. Please plan on 

attending the last PTG 

meeting of the 2023-2024 

school year. 

https://gofan.co/app/school/CA22775


 

Congratulations to this week’s BOB 
card all-stars!  
Preschool:  Zoe P. 
Kinder:  Jonas K. 
First:  Nicolas G. 
Second:  George A. 
Third:  Nicolas C. 
Fourth:  Francis H. 
Fifth:  Jacob G. 
Sixth:  Jason H. 
Seventh:  Madison Q. 
Eighth:  Cody D. 
 
These students received a non-uniform 
free dress coupon.  These coupons are 
not to be used on Mass days. 

Please keep the following people in your prayers: 
 Anthony Arroyo 
 Lora Coffelt 
 Joan Darwell 
 Fannie Huertas 
 Juan Gonzalez Jaramillo 
 Stefan Kladis 
 Frank Levett 
 Israel Mabalot 
 Nancy Reza 
 Homer Tondo 
 Brenda Williams 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of our hearts 

Secilia N., T O D A Y ! 
Roman J., April 19 

Kristan M., April 20 
Zoe P., April 22 

Claire S., April 22 
Ms. Lucila, April 23 
Emma D., April 25 
Rafael R., April 25 

(birthdays are posted weekly) 

I N  T O D A Y ’ S  P A R E N T  E N V E L O P E  

Choir Form (HC) 
Gift Cards / Scrip Order Form (HC) 
Graduation Pictures Order Form-Grade 8 only (HC) 
May Hot Lunch Order Form (HC) 
Progress Reports-Grades K-8 (HC) 
Restaurant Night (D) We will send a hard copy Monday, April 22 
 

D=digitally 

We are available To assist you: 

M ONDAY,  APRI L  22  |  3 -8  pm 
DILEONE’S INTALIAN RESTAURANT 

Restaurant night! 
20% to ht! 

FLYER ATTACHED DIGITALLY & must be presented 

Questions?  Check out the school website: 

www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

School:  (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm 

    Wednesdays 7:30am-1:30pm 

  (619) 444-3721 School FAX 

Extended Care (619) 444-5043 Ms. Patsy Razzook 

Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm 

    Closed Wednesdays & Saturdays 

Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Carol Furois, Director 

    cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 

emails:   

Julia Marentez: principal@holytrinityhawks.com 

Madlain Arabo: schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com FACTS 

Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 

Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 

Steve Funk: facilities@holytrinityhawks.com ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

Sports website: leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  

Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 

FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

Do you have a 
singer in the 
family? The April 
Choir Sign-Up flyer 
can be found in today’s Parent Envelope.   

Please sign & 
return Progress 
Reports as soon 
as possible. 


